
Andrew Ford

From: Jeannine Jabaay, Treeline Construction <marketing@alaskatreeline.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 7:52 AM
To: Rep. Lynn Gattis
Subject: Manicuring bill

Dear Representative Gattis,

I’d like to express my great concern for the current minimal requirements for those in the state of Alaska holding a
manicurist license. At this time, the state only requires 12 hours of education on sanitization, making Alaska the lowest
educated state in the nation for individuals in the manicurist profession - over 1,000 licensees.

As you’re aware, we currently have bill (HB 131) written to address this public safety issue. There is NO FISCAL NOTE
attached to this bill. There is no need to purchase curriculum, as our state already owns the NIC curriculum, which we
use for the “Advanced Manicurist” license (250 educational hours, with only 13 licensees).

We ask your continued support on his bill. We would like to see a hearing take place for this bill. I am totally available for
public comment if we receive a hearing.

I can be reached at 907-748-1111 or by email at marketing@alaskatreeline.com.

Thank you for your time and your public service.

Jeannine Jabaay
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